
 
 

 
 
CJW/tp 
 
22 July 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Re: Years 8, 9 & 10 Skiing Trip to Austria – Friday 4 April – Saturday 12 April 2025  
(Current Year 7, 8 and 9 Students) 
 

I am writing to you today to inform you that unfortunately we have not met the required student 

numbers for the Ski Trip at Easter 2025.  Due to this we have taken the difficult decision to 

postpone the Ski Trip for 12 months, until Easter 2026.  We are hopeful that with an additional 12 

months we will be able to run a bigger and better trip, giving all students the experience of the 

mountains that they deserve. 

 

In the interest of simplicity, any monies received will be refunded by Friday 9 August 2024.  

Refunds can be found in the Parent Account section on ParentPay.  You will then be able to 

withdraw this money to your bank account, or use it to pay for other items via ParentPay. 

 

I will keep a list of names of students who have signed up this year and if so desired, they will 

have priority for the Easter 2026 Ski Trip when it launches.  I will be making the booking and 

launching this trip around Easter of next year. 

 

Thank you again for your support and I look forward to organising and running the trip for your 

child during Easter 2026. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr C Wood 

Ski Trip Leader 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


